
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2022-2023               4 November 2022 

Dear parents and students,  

UAE FLAG DAY CELEBRATIONS 

Thank you for all the support we’ve received from parents during the celebrations of the UAE Flag 

Day this past week. It is dearly appreciated! 

It was wonderful to share some dedicated time with our Emirati students and their parents during 

an event on the same day. 

The new Parent Forum members also met for the first time as a group and some very valuable 

advice and suggestions have been shared during our time together. We wish all our new 

representatives of the Parent Forum all the best for an exciting new year and even stronger 

collaboration in the future! 

LEARNING WALK WITH BOARD OF ADVISORS CHAIR PERSON 

Dr Nelius, the chairperson of our Board of Advisors, visited the FS2 and Y1 classes for a professional 

learning walk this past Friday and provided us with very valuable advice in preparation for the next 

school inspection, 

NEW HOUSE NAMES AND LOGOS 

The new House Logos are attached for your reference. 
After surveying some students and discussing the results with Ms Arwa Taher, the new House names 

will be as follows: 

BLUE HOUSE - SHARK  
YELLOW HOUSE - LEOPARD  
GREEN HOUSE - ORYX  
RED HOUSE - FALCON 
 
NEWSLETTERS OF DIFFERENT SECTIONS ACROSS THE SCHOOL AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
It is so exciting to view the newsletters that are shared with our school community from the 
respective sections across the school – especially those who have been prepared by our students 
and Inclusion Team. 
 
Please refer to our social media pages for some good news regarding our students’ achievements. 
For example, some of our Sixth Form students won a significant amount in scholarship money for the 
Math competition that the Rochester Institute of Technology (RIT) conducted last week. 
 
Regards 

 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 


